
From: Tj Buglion
To: Lake County Clerk of the Board
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Kelseyville name change
Date: Monday, July 29, 2024 10:40:05 AM

I'd like to start to say thank you for your service now onto the Kelseyville name change I
believe this should be put to a vote and voted on strictly by Kelseyville residents this is the
only fair way
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